
From: Dale Traptow  

Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 2:51 PM 

To: SSIInfo 

Subject: notice SS-DVP-2024.4 (attn: Bruce Belcher) 

 

I have received the information regarding the above noted Development Variance, however it 

does not give any indication what location on the property this building is proposed. I would be 

interested in this information to know how this will affect our property view ( ). 

 

Thank you in advance 

 

Dale Traptow 


